
December 28, 2020 

 

 This is a report of the year-end meeting of the Rossville Town Council on 

Monday, December 28, 2020 at 6:30 p.m. at the Rossville Town Hall. 

 On call of the roll:  David Severt, Jack Fingerle, and William Croto (via telephone 

due to COVID exposure). 

 Dave Severt called the meeting to order and minutes from the previous meeting 

were approved as presented. 

 Voucher Register was reviewed and approved. 

 The 2021 bonds for the Clerk Treasurer and Utility Clerk were approved and 

signed by Council. 

 Jack Fingerle made a motion to retain David Severt as President of the Town 

Council for 2021, seconded by Bill Croto, and passed by Council. 

 Encumbrance Appropriation Ordinance 2020-10 to encumber $10,000.00 in the 

MVH Fund and $4,000.00 in the MVH Restricted Fund for paving in 2021 was 

presented to Council for approval.  Jack Fingerle made a motion to approve 

Encumbrance Appropriation Ordinance 2020-10, seconded by Bill Croto, and passed by 

Council. 

 A COVID-19 Return to Work Protocol and amendment to the employee 

handbook was presented to Council.  After discussion, it was decided the Return to 

Work Protocol would be given to each employee and the amendment would be added 

to the employee handbook. 

 A proposal from DLZ Indiana to supply a masterplan for the Town Park was 

presented to Council for review.  After discussion, it was decided due to COVID to 

possibly have a representative come to the February, 2021 Town Council meeting. 

 There being no further business to come before the Council, the meeting was 

adjourned to Tuesday, January 12, 2021 at 6:30 p.m. at the Rossville Town Hall. 

 

      ______________________________ 

      David Severt, President of the Council 

 

Attest:________________________ 

 Patricia McIlrath 

 Clerk Treasurer 

 Rossville, IN  46065 


